
 

 

 

   

 

Engagement survey launched on Welfare Supplementary Payment Schemes 

From: DfC Corporate Communications 
To: DfC Subscribers  
Date: 6 August 2024 

Dear Subscriber, 

A survey on the current Welfare Supplementary Payment Schemes has been added to 
the Department for Communities website:  

Engagement Survey on Welfare Supplementary Payment Schemes 

The results of this will help inform decisions on the future of the Welfare 
Supplementary Payment schemes. 

The Department is interested to hear views on how the current Welfare 
Supplementary Payment Schemes are working to help inform decisions on any future 
welfare mitigation package. 

The survey will remain open for response until Friday 6 September 2024. 

The Department will then produce a report setting out an assessment of the operation 
of each of the ongoing Welfare Supplementary Payment schemes by 31 March 2025, 
publishing this online and laying it before the Assembly.   

Those interested in contributing to the engagement can access the link here on the 
Communities website, Engagement Survey on Welfare Supplementary Payment 
Schemes. 

 

Regards, 
DfC Corporate Communications 
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